
Greetings Parents, Guardians, and Students, 
 
Now that the 2019-2020 school year has concluded, we want to thank all of you for your 
patience, efforts, and understanding during this time.  It truly is one to remember.  A few notes 
moving forward into the summer that we would like to pass along: 

• An email was sent earlier today with summer school information, including information 
about iPads, please refer to that email if your student is taking summer school or still 
wishes to enroll in summer school.  We still have openings in Sports Medicine I, Tailor 
Made Math, Psychology R, Crime, Justice & Law R and Tigers on the Prowl. 

• We will send information along throughout the summer regarding summer school, fall 
registration, sports, and what the beginning of the year may look like.  Administration 
and instructional staff will be meeting throughout the summer to determine this.  We 
please ask that you check your email (SPAM) occasionally for any updates. 

• With locker pick-up concluded for now, we hope to have a day or two this summer that 
students may access the building to check the Lost and Found and pick up any remaining 
locker materials, drop off their iPads and any textbooks/LMC materials, and pick-up any 
remaining yearbooks.  We currently have about 250 locker and P.E. bags remaining from 
students who did not attend our locker pick-up days.  We also have several student owned 
novels that will be made available during registration. 

• We remind all students, especially those who shared a locker, to double check the 
materials they received and return anything that isn’t theirs.  The materials in several 
shared lockers were sometimes impossible to determine what belonged to whom.  We 
appreciate your help and follow through on this matter. 

• Students in grades 9-11 who have a semester grade of I (incomplete) have an alternate 
assignment packet available for pick up through the main office starting Wednesday, 
June 10th, 2020, this packet is designed for students to complete the work necessary to 
convert the incomplete to a pass prior to the next school year and avoid having to take 
credit recovery, retake a course and possibly the need to change their schedule to 
complete prerequisite coursework. 

• Prom has officially been cancelled.  The plan is to have a junior and senior prom court for 
the 2021 MHS Prom. 

 
Have a great summer.  Stay safe! 
 
Mike Nicksic – Principal MHS 
Jackson Hein – Associate Principal 
Jamie Defelice – Associate Principal 
Nathan DeLany – Athletic Director 
 


